
 

The Sylvania Alternative Learning Academy (SALA) enrollment deadline has been extended 
until ​Friday, July 31​. In addition, there has been an update to the commitment required. It is 
now a semester commitment. 

More information about SALA including FAQs and a link to the enrollment form can be found at 
backtoschool.sylvaniaschools.org​. If you have any questions, please send an email to 
sala@sylvaniaschools.org​. 
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